
 

Welcome To After School Club 

A very warm welcome to our new Reception children and 
we welcome back our Year 1s and 2s. We are very excited to begin a fun filled 
new autumn term! 
Mrs Threlfall and Miss Blackburn are here to ensure all children are safe and 
have lots of fun. 
At After School Club we have lovely educational activities. The children can 
explore our wide range of resources such as toys, Lego, iPads, art and craft 
activities. Weather permitting the children can take the opportunity to play 
outside in the garden using the outdoor equipment. 
We provide a healthy choice of snacks, and you will find 
the menu on the notice board at the front door of After School Club. If you 
have any suggestions or questions regarding the menu please do not hesitate to 
have a chat with either of us. 
Kind regards Mrs Threlfall and Miss Blackburn. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We recently said goodbye and good luck to 
Mrs Wilkinson who has moved on to 
pastures new due to family commitments. 
We will miss Mrs Wilkinson.  

As of September 20th, we have gained a 
new member of the team at ASC, Mrs 
Threlfall. She has been part of the school 
team here at Rosegrove Infant School for 
several years working within Years One and 
Two. 

 



 

                                                                                                  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The newsletters are on the school 
website.  (Follow the Out of 
School Club link at the bottom of 
the Home Page, on the planter).    

This will update you on events and 
contain information that you need 
to be aware of. 

 

Update contact 
details if there 
are any changes 

Comments from our children about After School Club 

“I like to play on the spacehopper”     “ I like colouring with my friend and storytime” 

“I love playing with the cars”          “ Playing outside with the bouncy ball” 

“My favourite is having snack and playing outside on the bike” “Spending time playing with 

hairdressers” 

 


